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Hungry Horse and Glacier View Districts to Burn Slash/Debris Piles 
 

 
The Hungry Horse and Glacier View Districts of the Flathead National Forest will be burning 
several piles of logging slash and project debris throughout the next few months.  The piles were 
created from left over woody material from various projects including: 
 

-Hungry Horse/West Glacier Fuels Reduction Project between West Glacier and Hungry Horse, 
 
-Cedar Spoon Fuels Reduction Project north of Columbia Falls in the Spoon Lake Area, 
 
-Pasture improvement projects in the Coram area, 
 
-Salvage projects in the 2003 wildland fire areas, and 
 
-Paint Emery Stewardship Logging Project on the eastside of Hungry Horse Reservoir in the 
Clorinda Creek area. 
 
 
 

For more information about the pile burns, please contact the Hungry Horse and Glacier View 
District at 406-387-3800.   
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